
 

November 23, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Citrus College Family, 
 
As we approach the Thanksgiving holiday, I want to take a moment to thank each of you 
for all that you do to create a welcoming, inclusive and supportive environment for our 
students. I know that this year has been filled with both joys and challenges, yet we 
have continued to put our students first and provide support and encouragement to 
each other. Thank you for making a difference, every day. I am grateful for the 
opportunity to serve our campus and community with each one of you. 
 
As we prepare for the completion of the fall semester, I look forward to working with 
each of you to help our students complete this semester and achieve their dreams. I 
also hope you are able to obtain some rest this weekend, take a break from Canvas and 
Zoom, and enjoy time with your family, friends and loved ones. Have a Happy 
Thanksgiving and stay safe! 
 
With appreciation, 

 
Greg Schulz, Ed.D.  
Superintendent/President  
 


